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CABARRUS COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS 
 

Meeting Date: February 27, 2024 
Meeting Time: 5:00 pm 
Meeting Place:  Cabarrus County Board of Elections 
 
Members Present:  Martin Ericson ------------Chairman  
         Jay White ------------------Secretary 
          Joanna Dudley ------------Member 
          Avis Edmond -------------Member  
          Sophia Wilkerson --------Member 
Also present:          Carol Link Soles -----------Director 
          Jessi Casey -----------------Absentee Coordinator 
   
          
          
Martin Ericson, Chairman, called the meeting of the Board of Elections to order.   
 
The meeting was properly noticed and a quorum was present. 
 
Wilkerson made a motion to approve the agenda.  The Board approved unanimously. 
 
Dudley made a motion to approve the February 26, 2024 minutes as presented.  The Board approved unanimously. 
 
Soles informed the Board that the Rock Hill AME Zion Church request has been approved by the State Board of Elections 
and notification has been sent to all candidates and to the party chairs.  They did specify that they wanted to be no signs 
and no campaigning.   
 
Soles informed the Board that pursuant to GS 163-33.2, 10% of the DS200-Voting Tabulators were randomly picked, 
examined and votes tested on Tuesday, February 27, 2024.  All DS200 Tabulators checked out perfectly.  The serial 
numbers are as follows: 
 
 01-02 Serial Number DS0316390338  04-13 Serial Number DS0316390439 
 02-07 Serial Number DS0316390061  12-13 Serial Number DS0316390367 
        
White made a motion to give the director the authority to open any ballot boxes needed to find election supplies such as 
registration books, ATV forms, etc.  provided the opening is documented and witnessed.  The Board approved 
unanimously.  
 
Wilkerson made a motion to approve the attached absentee ballot applications.  The Board approved unanimously. and 39 
CIV ballots were read into the DS850.  The total ballot count for mailed in Absentees to date is 425 + 39 = 464 
 
Since there was no other business to come before the board, White made a motion to adjourn at 5:30 p.m.  The Board 
approved unanimously. 
 
The next scheduled meeting will be on Wednesday, Feb. 28 at 5:00 if there is business to conduct.  
 
      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
      Jay White, Secretary  


